Fax from FROM : PEN-CENTER

PHONE NO. :

28/03/10 15:00 rg: 1 Mar. 28 2000 06:28PM PG

International PEN Club

Russian PEN center

Rhlg 2, Neglimuya, 18/1, Moscow, 103031, Russig Phone: (093) 209-45-85

Fax: (095) 200-02-93

The Iranian P.E.N.Centre in Exile To: Ms. Shirin Razavian

28,03,2000

Dear Ms. Shirin Razavian,

Thank you for your letter with the registration forms and passport copies of you and Mrs. Etcl Soltani Karvani. You are welcome in Moscow as Official Delegates of Moscow Congress. But for issuing official invitations we also need that page of your passports where the dates of issue and the date of expiry are shown. These pages can be faxed. As soon as we receive these data we will have issued for you official invitations and inform you as soon as they are ready.

Sincerely yours,

Marina Yadrova Congress Office Manager Mayrobe,

18/04/00 IS:23 PG: 1 FAX FROM : 01714851888

18 Apr. '00 12:24